
RoadSafety
News

We continue to receive a number of complaints
each week about drivers speeding through the
20mph school zones. We also receive feedback
from our School Crossing Patrollers that people
are not adhering to the STOP sign and driving
through when the patroller is instructing traffic to
stop. Everyone needs to do their bit to make
areas around our schools safer!

Drive slowly
Park sensibly 
Walk the children to school where possibleCar Seats 

Are  you 
as tall as 
George 
the Giraffe?

If  you are under
135cm in height
or under 11 years
of age by law 
you MUST use a
car seat!

#boostyourself
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Be Safe Be Seen
The weather may be improving a little, therefore
it is important that when out playing on your bike
or scooter that you have the correct clothing on.
Before you head out to play make sure you:

Wear a helmet!
Have bright, sensible clothing!
Tell whoever is at home where you are
going!

School ZonesWalking
With weather improving it is the
ideal time to start walking to
school. Remember:

Use crossings available to
you.
Never run across the road.
Only cross when safe to do
so.
Stick to the pavements.



Design a sign to warn road users to
be careful near your school


